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15th February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
We are excited to announce our trips and visits for the summer term in Year 1. 
 
Birds of Prey - 3rd May  
The children will get the opportunity to learn about these nocturnal hunters as well as watch them 
take flight and have their photo taken with them. The cost of this visit will be £3.58. 
 
The Hive - 27th June 
Here we will be doing lots of different actitivies for the whole day, to do with plants and animals. 
The cost of this visit will be £11.42. 
 
The £15.00 payment for these can be found on School Money and have been broken into 3 parts 
to make payments easier to achieve. Should insufficient funds be raised to cover the cost of the 
trip, the trip will have to be cancelled.  Consent for these events must be given online via School 
Money. 
 
Please ensure your children are wearing their school uniform and sensible shoes (trainers) when 
on the Hive trip. They will need to bring a sunhat, sun cream or a water proof to be ready for the 
weather. They will also need to bring a packed lunch and plenty of drinks for the day at the Hive 
in a rucksack or pullstring bag in order to make it easier for them to carry as we will be walking 
to and from Garons, where the Hive is based. If you require a school packed lunch then please 
email the office to book this at office@sacredheart.southend.sch.uk  
 
The birds visting school is related to our art topic in the summer term and the Hive experience will 
link to our Science topic. If you would like to volunteer to help on the Hive trip then please email 
the office and we will confirm with parents nearer the time of the trip.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs May and Miss Simpson  
Year 1  teachers 
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